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This application relates to the retention and upgrading of existing painted timber framed French doors 
to the rear of the above ground floor flat. 
 
The existing doors were installed circa 20 years ago and the double glazed units have poor thermal 
performance.  We seek to replace the double glazed units with more thermally efficient units.  The 
existing doors and frame will be retained and there will be no change in appearance.  The French 
doors are not visible from the public domain. 
 
 

  
The existing doors 
 



 
All flats on the upper levels have French doors in this location – also shown on our elevation drawings 


